
Public Notice  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Broadband Internet Committee of the Union County 2050 
Comprehensive Plan will hold a special meeting on Thursday, March 31st, 2022 at 10:30 AM. The 
meeting will occur at the Union County Planning Department Conference Room, located on the ground 
floor of the Union County Government Center at 500 North Main Street, Monroe, NC 28112 or virtually 
through GoToMeetings at https://meet.goto.com/297332437. The topics to be discussed will relate to 
voting to bring before the county commissioners a proposal on use of county funds to contribute to 
applications by broadband service providers to apply for North Carolina Great Grant funding. Also to be 
discussed will be implementation strategies related to ongoing discussions surrounding the issue of 
expansion of broadband internet access within Union County as per the directives of the Union County 
2050 Comprehensive Plan. 
 
The Committee may take such actions related to these matters as the Committee deems appropriate, 
and as per State law provided.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                               Lillian Melamedas, Chairwoman 
                                                                                               Union County 2050 Broadband Internet Committee 

https://meet.goto.com/297332437?_ga=2.164710847.1061837079.1643995927-908682032.1642690445

